

RICHARD J. CODEY Acting Governor

December 5, 2005

Mr. William H. Strouse

Dear Mr. Strouse:

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Governor. I appreciate your taking the time to share your thoughts with me.

Through transmission of this letter to Department of Law and Public Safety Attorney General Peter C. Harvey, I am requesting that he review the information set forth in your letter with all due attention and consideration. Should you wish to contact the Department directly, Attorney General Harvey's Office may be reached at the Department of Law and Public Safety, Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex, Post Office Box 080, Trenton, New Jersey 08625 or by calling (609) 292-4925.

My Administration is committed to providing a State government that works for all the people of New Jersey. With stability and dignity, we have the power to make our lives better. For more information on our initiatives, please visit the State website at <a href="https://www.nj.gov">www.nj.gov</a>.

with regards,

Richard J. Codey
Acting Governor

cc: Peter C. Harvey

275